Dear Mr Fowler

I am writing to support the objections to the above application on these grounds: (1) the Roof
Plant Enclosure will be a new and highly visible structure; (2) it will have an adverse impact
on the nearby listed buildings; (3) it does not respect local context and character; (4) it will be
extremely noisy; (5) it will involve a substantial increase in space to the detriment of
neighbours; and (6) the proposed expansion of terraces at the back facing Christ Church
constitutes a material and unsuitable development.

Sincerely
Lord Collins of Mapesbury, LLD, FBA (Lawrence Collins)
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